
 

 

 

 

 
RESPONSE TO NZME ANNOUNCEMENT 

 
 

 
11 May 2020:   Nine Entertainment (ASX:NEC, Nine) refers to an announcement lodged 
with the NZX this morning by NZME Limited (NZX:NZM, ASX:NZM), regarding an offer by 
NZME for Nine’s NZ business, Stuff. 
 
Whilst Nine confirms that it has had discussions with NZME regarding the acquisition of 
Stuff, Nine has notified NZME that it has terminated further engagement with NZME.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
Authorised for lodgment by Rachel Launders, Company Secretary 
  

Further information: 
Nola Hodgson       Victoria Buchan 
Head of Investor Relations      Director of Communications 
+61 2 9965 2306       +61 2 9965 2296 
nhodgson@nine.com.au      vbuchan@nine.com.au 
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